
Illuminate Student Ministry

Parent Newsletter for February/March



Howdy Parents!

Sorry I missed getting the January Newsletter out to you.  This newsletter will cover the end of February and March.  

You should have heard by now that my family and I have announced that we are transitioning out of youth ministry and into becoming church planters with the North American Mission Board.  We will be planting a new church in Lincoln, Nebraska.  We are excited about this new adventure, but also very nervous.  We would love your prayers as we begin this new work.  With that said, please know how much we love Green Valley and the families that we have had the chance to minister to and build relationships with.  Our time here has been filled with good memories and comfort.  Thank you for your support and your prayers!

Please take note of these dates!

March 1st
All-City Youth Event @ Brookdale
We will be at Brookdale Presbyterian this next Wednesday for an ALL-CITY event.  WE WILL PROVIDE TRANSPORTATION, YOUTH NEED TO BE AT GVBC BY 6 PM, We will be returning around 8:45pm.  There will be NO Chick-fil-a that night.

March 10th-11th
Student Leader Conference
if your teenager is a student leader they should be preparing for this conference.


April 7th-8th
Beyond Sunday Youth Conference
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parents please get your teen to this conference at grace evangelical church.  our church is a vital piece to the planning of this conference and we’ve put a lot into it.   it is a blast and totally free!  make plans to have them there and feel free to join them!  
Friday, April 7, 7 PM – (Approx. Midnight)
saturday, april 8, 8 AM – 5 PM

